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Dear Reader,

    I am greatly honoured to take up the position of 

Editor-in-Chief of FIBRES & TEXTILES in Eastern 

Europe. I completed my studies at the Department of 

Engineering and Marketing of Textiles at the Technical 

University of Lodz, and became fully engaged in the 

Institute of Biopolymers and Chemical Fibres as the 

Assistant Editor of the journal in 2005. As a long-time 

editorial employee I  am aware of the responsibility 

which lies upon me, and I am glad to have the opportu-

nity to cooperate with a professional staff committed to 

a common goal – a continuous improvement of the quality of the journal. Change is a posi-

tive process which generates progress, as is certainly the case in publishing a journal. Thus 

I fully believe in the future success of FIBRES & TEXTILES in Eastern Europe. 

    Along with the entire staff, we are committed to working hard in order to constant-

ly improve the quality of our journal. Moreover we count on your active participation 

in the development of FIBRES & TEXTILES in Eastern Europe. 

Emilia Jaszczurska

Editor-in-Chief
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